
MOTIONS PENDING REPORT

8.1 Bus Network Expansion Opportunities (A. Knack)

Councillor A. Knack stated that at the next regular meeting of City Council, he would move the
following:

That Administration provide a report identifying opportunities for bus network expansion,
including but not limited to Bus Rapid Transit implementation within our existing bus network,
through the remaining federal funding recently announced, to be presented alongside the mass
transit study report coming in First Quarter, 2022.

● Notice of Motion Given: September 1, 2021, City Council Public Hearing - Non-Regular
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